
 

 

 

 

 

For more information, contact: Doug Goodrow (doug@smgoodrow.ca), ServiceMaster of Hamilton 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

ServiceMaster of Hamilton 
recognizes the contributions of 

Matt Springstead 
 

June 10, 2022 – Matt Springstead has been proudly 

serving the customers of ServiceMaster of Hamilton since 

2009.  Matt is not just an essential employee for us, he is 

an EVERYDAY HERO in our business for simply being 

who he is! 

 

As a long-standing employee, we have come to know Matt 

as not simply an essential member of our team but as our 

own Superhero Supervisor.  Matt always shows dedication 

to getting the job done right and to supporting his team on 

how to get there!  We always know that if an issue or a 

challenge arises, we need only to send Matt in to help us 

get it resolved!  Matt’s work ethic and commitment has 

truly been remarkable! 

 

We are certain that we would not be as successful in what we do without Matt on our team!   

 

“Thank you, Matt, for always being at the ready and simply just being you!   

You are most certainly our EVERYDAY HERO!” 

 

Doug Goodrow 

General Manager 

ServiceMaster of Hamilton 
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